
 

 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
Construction Office 
15526 Aurora Ave. N. 
 (206) 306-0355 
 
Aurora Info Line 
(206) 546-5680 
 
Shoreline 24-Hour Customer 
Response Team 
(206) 546-1700 
 
Project Web Site: 
www.shorelineaurora.com 
 
Project Email: 
aurora@ci.shoreline.wa.us 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N 145th – N 165th Streets 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

August 28- September 1, 2006 
Here is what you can expect on Aurora Avenue: 

• Final road preparations along the east side of Aurora from   
N 145th Street to N 160th Street. 

• Paving of asphalt on the east side of the Aurora centerline 
from N 145th Street to N 160th Street. 

• Installation of curb and gutter and driveways along the east 
side of Aurora from N 155th Street to N 160th Street. 

• Continued construction of the Interurban Trail bridge walls. 
• Installation of irrigation along the west side of Aurora.  
• N 152nd Street is closed for construction while the contractor 

rebuilds the road.  N 152nd Street will be closed 24 hours a 
day, seven days a week during this period.  The road is 
expected to be reopened to traffic at the end of the week. 

 

Special notes to pay close attention to: 
• Work may be delayed as all concrete and aggregate suppliers 

in King County are closed due to an operator strike.  It is 
unclear at this time what this means in regard to potential 
delays to the project but the impacts will be monitored 
closely. 

• Striping of Aurora between N 145th Street and N 160th Street 
will occur the night of September 5.  The striping will move 
northbound traffic to the east of the road and the center turn 
lane will be restricted in preparation for construction of the 
center median.  

• Since removing utility poles is one of the last steps of 
construction, you will see poles in the middle of asphalt 
paving and located where sidewalks will eventually be. Once 
the poles are removed, the asphalt for the road will be 
patched and final sections of sidewalk will be poured. 


